stmarys

27" November 2024

Dear Parents, Carers,
Year 2 Christmas production of The Christmas Carol

We are delighted to invite you to the Year 2 Christmas production of The Christmas Carol. We
will have two performances:

- Monday 9th December at 2pm
- Tuesday 10th December at 5pm

Each performance will last approximately an hour. Tickets for these shows are free however
tickets will need to be booked via our usual club/parents eventing booking system SchoolCloud
- St Mary's CEVA Primary School . This booking system will open tomorrow (Thursday 27th
November) at 7pm.

We are able to offer up to 5 tickets per child which can be used across either performance. To
comply with fire regulations everyone coming to watch a these performances will need a ticket
including siblings (school aged or above). Pre-school children sitting on parents knees do not
need a ticket. All St Mary's children will watch the dress rehearsal performance on the Monday
morning.

For the evening performance we ask that you bring your $Forename$ back to school at 4:15pm
to get ready for the performance. Please use the normal class entrances to drop off your child,
where you child's teacher will great you. Please don't send your child via main school office.

As usual the tickets are free however we will be collecting cash donations as a sign of your
appreciation at the end of the show. Contributions can also be made via ParentPay. All funds
received will go towards the cost of the music licences, props, backdrops, costumes etc.

Looking forward to seeing you all and showing you our amazing production.
Kind regards,

Mrs Makin and Miss Turner
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